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represents a significant cost to the developers, which raises concerns about its ultimate
preservation.  Moving it will deprive Ancaster of another precious landmark, similar to the loss
of the Brandon House over two years ago now.  As you may remember, that demolition was
met with serious opprobrium and fury by the residents of Ancaster and broader Hamilton, and
gave rise to the efforts of our own organization to preserve our heritage.

We ask that you consider maintaining the Marr-Philippo House in the position where it has
been for over 180 years, and that you require the developers to incorporate it into their
development plans.  

Thank you and sincerely,   

Bob Maton, PhD, President
Ancaster Village Heritage Community, Inc.


